Little Sisters of the Poor

Caring for the elderly poor since 1839

March 25, 2021

Dear Residents, Family Members, and Responsible Parties,

Since we are back in outbreak status and because the positivity rate in Philadelphia is
over 5%, we are now back to weekly testing. In addition to the three staff members who have
been out on quarantine, a Resident tested positive last week and is now in quarantine for 21 days.

Of course, this is disappointing to all of us, but the ongoing changes in restrictions is to
be expected as long as the pandemic continues and as cases in the community rise.

As we approach Holy Week, we place our suffering and sacrifices on the cross of Jesus
and ask him to help us bear our crosses.

In the meantime, Zoom meetings and FaceTime calls continue to be available for you to
be in touch with your loved ones. Please contact Kelly in the Activities Department at
phactivities@littlesistersofthepoor.org.

Thank you for your understanding as we continue to do our best to keep our Residents
and staff safe. We ask for your continued prayers.

Sincerely,
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Mother Catherine, 1sp
President
Holy Family Home
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